Dear MRT Listserv Subscriber:
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The NYS Department of Health and the State Office for the Aging are announcing the first meeting of the Long Term Care Planning Project (LTCPP), an initiative designed to understand the projected needs of older adults in New York by examining the State’s long term care system.
 
There will be a series of five meetings taking place over the course of 2019.  The LTCPP meeting topics include:
 
1. Aging and Long Term Care Services – Improving Coordination, Communication, and the Consumer Experience
1. Evidence-Based Interventions in Aging and Long Term Care and Coordination with Emerging Health Systems 
1. Family Caregiving Support
1. Analyzing, Expanding, and Supporting the Long Term Care Workforce
1. Financing Alternatives to Public Programs (Medicaid)
 
The first meeting of the Long Term Care Planning Project will be held on February 4, 2019 in Meeting Room 7, on the Concourse of the Empire State Plaza in Albany from 1:30 – 3:30 p.m. The meeting topic will focus on Aging and Long Term Care Services – Improving Coordination, Communication, and the Consumer Experience.  
 
Seating is limited, please register at https://ltcppmeeting1.eventbrite.com by February 1st.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact ALTCteam@health.ny.gov.
 
Thank you.
 
 

